
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
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Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022 8:10 AM 
'Diane Reed ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket # 20200226-SU 

Follow up 
Completed 

Good Morning, Kevin and Diane Reed. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00339-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
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From: Diane Reed <kkldreed@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 7:45 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 20200226-SU 

Clerk of Commission, 

I am a property owner on Palm Island 342 S Gulf Blvd since 1998. 

I would like to that PSC deny EU's application for wastewater service. 

The cost for the hook up is very uncertain along with the average residential bill. This is huge financial obligation, which is 
not necessary to me as a homeowner with a very functioning and maintained septic system. 
and the cost to close my current septic tank. 

The expense of the additional electric panel , electric bill associated with the pump needed and potential a generator in the 
event of power outages. Is also very uncertain. 

Our island serviced by the ferry will have huge traffic disruptions, damaging our roads, yards, landscaping. 

Please DENY this application. 

Thank you , 

Kevin Reed 
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